
PIPP Designation 
 
 
 

I understand enrollment in the University’s Pre-Tax Insurance Premium Plan (PIPP) is 
automatic if I enroll in a health, dental and/or vision insurance plan.  The University will 
deduct from my salary each pay period the amount necessary to make contributions 
towards payment of premiums for the health, dental and/or vision insurance plans in 
which I am enrolled before taxed are calculated. 
 
This decision will remain in effect unless changed in accordance with the Plan.  During the 
Plan year, you CANNOT change your PIPP election UNLESS you have a qualifying 
change in family status.  Because of the necessity of safeguarding the pre-tax payments of 
premiums for all persons enrolled in the Plan, these rules shall be observed. 
 
 

(  ) NO, I decline the opportunity to enroll in the University’s Pre-Tax Insurance 
Premium Plan (PIPP).  However, I understand I may enroll during the next PIPP 
open enrollment period if I choose to change. 
 

 
Signature: _______________________________________  Date:  _________________ 

 

Print Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

UNM ID:  ____________________________ 

 
Please return the completed form to decline PIPP election to: 
 
 
UNM Human Resources 
Employee Services/Benefits Office 
1730 Lomas NE #183E 
Albuquerque, NM  87131 
MSC01 1220 
 

OR 

 
HSC Human Resources 
2500 Marble NE #140 
Albuquerque, NM  87131 
MSC08 2500 
 

 


